
Contact: Gloria Allred
(323) 653-6530

  E-mail: gallred@amglaw.com

When I first heard about what Ms. Williams did to my son, I was upset and I

felt betrayed by both the teacher and the staff at Grand Rapids University

Preparatory Academy.  I also felt that my son was harmed both physically and

emotionally by what was done to him and that nobody at the school even said they

were sorry or showed any type of regret that this situation had occurred.  They did

not even offer any counseling to my son.  

            This whole situation has taken a heavy toll on my whole family.  The

school has shown no compassion for us.  I feel betrayed and hurt.  My son is a

minor and he should not have had to be subjected to being victimized by an adult

at a school that should have protected him, but failed him over and over again.
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